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As we welcome the LIBERATION SPRING SEMESTER 2013, the University Sin 

Fronteras Board of Directors recognizes the valuable partnership with Project South and the 

valuable work of the Atlanta Campus committee.  The Atlanta campus of UNSIF has 

contributed greatly to the overall success of UNSIF in 2012.

I propose that we set up a meeting of the Atlanta Campus committee as soon as 

possible next week Wednesday, February 27th at 6:00 PM at Project South.  Please confirm 

your assistance in order to get a count.

The purpose of the Atlanta Campus committee meeting is to work on the details of the 

upcoming LIBERATION SPRING semester and to get the flyer on the course out and get 

people to start registering for the course(s).

The Course that was identified was on Music and the role in social change (not exact 

title) looking at Blues, Jazz and Hip Hop.  The course, I recall was set for 6 weeks. 

Additionally, a course will be provided for the Project South Staff on 'Theory of change'.  A 

seminar is planned on Palestine Liberation (tba).

Let's get together to plan and also envision how the Liberation Spring will lead into the 

FREEDOM SUMMER semester.

Ruben Solis Garcia


